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OUI Inc. Places Second
at TIB PITCH GLOBAL
and Presents at the
48th Annual Meeting of
the Japanese Society of
Ophthalmic Surgery

Organizations Involved:

　On January 30, 2025, two international interns of OUI
Inc. secured the second place at "TIB PITCH GLOBAL," a
global startup competition held at Tokyo Innovation
Base. Competing against diverse teams from around
the world, OUI Inc. was highly praised by judges for its
clear vision, innovative technology, practical
applications, and excellent presentation skills.

　 From January 31 to February 2, 2025, Dr. Shimizu,
CEO of OUI Inc., gave two presentations at the 48th
Annual Meeting of the Japanese Society of Ophthalmic
Surgery in Pacifico Yokohama. In an invited
instructional course. He discussed recent efforts by
Japanese nonprofit organizations supporting
ophthalmic surgeries in developing countries, sharing
real-world examples and innovative techniques. In the
general session, Dr. Shimizu presented a successful
case from a cataract surgery volunteer program in
Vietnam, highlighting significant visual improvements
for patients following surgery.

　OUI Inc. remains committed to advancing ophthalmic
healthcare globally, expanding access to care in
underserved regions, and continuing to develop and
implement innovative technologies.
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Through our Smart Eye Camera, OUI Inc.'s
vision is to reduce blindness in the world
by 50% by 2025 by delivering appropriate
diagnoses to patients who have not been
able to receive eyecare. So far, we have
conducted various pilot projects in more
than 20 countries around the world,
including Asia and Africa, in cooperation
with local ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations. The internationally
recognized CE marking is expected to
further increase the recognition and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera, not
only in the European market but also in
Asia and Africa. In our current corporate
stage, the pilot projects are necessary to
understand the obstacles of developing
countries where our product may flourish
to help the maximum number of people
in need. That is why we ask for help, offer
for future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart Eye
Camera delivered all across the globe to
get the proper diagnoses and treatment
that all people deserve!

LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
US!

CONTACT:
Department of Global Business, OUI Inc. Shintaro
Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp 
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO:
Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en 
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/


